
 

 

         22 October 2013 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Extra-Curricular Music Activities 
 
As the winter starts to draw in I would like to request your support in encouraging your children to 
‘see the light’ and begin participating once again in extra-curricular musical activities so that we can 
brighten the winter months with our annual, sparkling Christmas Concert at 7pm on Wednesday 18 
December. 
 
All students who study music GCSE, BTEC and A Level Music and Music Technology are expected to 
participate, and of course all other students from all years are warmly welcome, in order to broaden 
their musical experiences.  So often I hear from students, after an extremely successful event, that 
they wished they had participated! Well, now is the opportunity to make sure they don’t miss out on 
what promises to be a spectacular evening. 
 
Rehearsals are as follows: 

 Lunchtime 1-1.50pm After school 3.30-5.00 

Monday  Oliver 

Tuesday Sixth Form Choir All instrumentalists for Swing 
Band, Flute and Clarinet Choirs 
and String orchestra 
 

Wednesday All Singers Oliver and Guitar Club 

Thursday Guitar orchestra  

Friday Folk band Community Carols Choir for 
students, parents, staff and 
friends of the school 

 
Rehearsals are underway this week, but it is absolutely fine for students to join in after half-term.  
 
Tickets will be on sale from the end of November so I would advise you to add the date to your 
calendar and buy tickets as soon as they are available as this event is always a sell-out. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Mummery 
Head of Music 
 
 


